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          WOMEN ARE HALF OF OUR
NATIONAL BODY BUT SOMETIMES
THEIR RESPONSIBILITIES ARE
MORE IMPORTANT THAN THOSE
OF MEN, BECAUSE THE INFANTS
WHICH THEY WILL GIVE BIRTH TO
WILL HAVE TO CARRY THE
BURDEN OF THE NATION, AND
CONSEQUENTLY THE WOMEN
HAVE TO CARRY OUT THE
IMPORTANT TASK OF DOING
THEIR CHILDREN’S PIOUS AND
RELIGIOUS UPBRINGING

‘AISHA ACADEMY & GIRLS’ HIFZUL QUR’AN SCHOOL CANADA

WINTER REGISTRATION
Our Winter semester registration is now
open! Email us at admin@aishaacademy.ca
to register or find out more. Winter semester
begins February!

URDU DESK
Discover the Talim Department’s new Urdu
desk, ideal for enhancing your reading skills.
There you can access a variety of helpful
resources such as videos, workbooks, and
more! Check out talim.ca today!

COURSES TAUGHT IN URDU
We are pleased to announce that AAC will
now be offering courses in Urdu, catering to
the needs of Urdu-speaking women. Starting
this Winter Semester, we will be offering the
Holy Quran Translation & Commentary
course in Urdu!
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REMEMBRANCE DAY FOR PALESTENIANS
On November 10, 2023, teachers & students
of ‘AAC and GHQS, following instructions
from National Markaz, held silent prayers in
their classrooms for the innocent martyrs of
Palestine and for world peace during these
turbulent times.

NEW SHORT COURSE FOR ‘AAC 
In its quest to offer more flexible and
innovative courses, Aisha Academy is proud
to announce its latest additions: Politics &
Islam and Malfuzat. More information to
come soon!

THIS PAST MONTH...
‘Aisha Academy Board members visited ‘Aisha
Academy this past month to collaborate with
course instructors. 

AISHAACADEMY.CA COMING SOON
Get ready! Our website is about to make a
grand entrance, fully equipped with all the
latest features and information. Keep an eye
out for its unveiling!

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
‘Aisha Academy is on the hunt for qualified
members of the Jama’at to join us and be a
part of the Academy. Contact us for more
details! 

HAZRAT MIRZA BASHIR-UD-DIN MAHMUD
AHMAD (RA) KHALIFATUL MASIH II



ECEMBER WEBINARD

The upcoming
Parent-Teacher
Meeting will be
held on
December 8,
2023!

PARENTS

NEW EVENING SHORT COURSES FOR GIRLS
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!!

Academic Challenges

Social Isolation

Mental and Physical Health Issues

and more...

This December, a webinar will take
place for parents of current and future
students of the Boys’ and Girls’ Hifzul
Qur’an Schools. The purpose of this
webinar is to raise awareness and to
offer support for students and their
families. Parents will be able to learn
and discuss many issues that students
face during their Hifz, such as

Stay tuned for more information and
registration in your emails.

JOURNEY TO JUZ ‘AMMA

SALAAT SECRETS

HIFZ AL-AD’IYA

HIFZ AL-QASEEDA
Students will memorise the Arabic Qaseeda, a eulogy
composed in honour of the Holy Prophet (saw) by the
Promised Messiah (as), within the span of a single semester.

Last month, GHQS launched a part
of its physical education plan,
which has been a great success.
The girls are now able to go to the
gym at Tahir Hall every Monday
and Wednesday, Alhumdulillah. In
addition to playing different
sports and games, the girls were
also given the opportunity to use
the available machines, including
the elliptical. The girls had a
wonderful time and thoroughly
enjoyed the experience.

Last month, GHQS students were given
progress reports to take home and review with
their parents. These reports provide insight into
the student's status and strengths, as well as
areas for potential improvement. It's essential
to read and discuss these reports to develop a
plan for growth and progress.

As part of the GHQS Mental and Physical
Program, board games have been
incorporated into the Academy, which is
especially beneficial on days when it's
raining or extremely cold outside. The
girls seem to particularly enjoy playing
Uno, Scrabble, and Twister.

‘ A A C  &  G H Q S
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Girls’ Hifzul Qur’an School is excited to announce new short
courses for all young girls, GHQS students or not. These
evening classes will offer more flexibility for students with
daytime commitments. Winter semester starts February 1st!

PHYSICAL
EDUCATION
PROGRAM

DECEMBER PIZZA DAYS:
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PROGRESS REPORTS

MENTAL &
PHYSICAL

HEALTH

Students will be engaged in the memorisation of the last part
of the Holy Qur’ān with a focus on the correct recitation to
enable them to recite from memory with excellence.

Students will learn and memorise selected excerpts from the
Holy Qur’ān, encompassing verses recited by Hazrat Khalīfatul
Masīḥ V (aa) during congregational prayers.

This course covers memorization, translation, and the history,
and importance of Qur’anic prayers. It aims to engage
students in Zikr-e-Ilahi and enhance memory & intelligence.

For more information about these short courses, registration,
and how to apply, check out our website (coming very soon!).


